
The Rt Hon Claire Coutinho MP
Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero
Department for Energy Security and Net Zero
1 Victoria Street
London
SW1H 0ET
 

16 April 2024

 
Dear Claire,

DCO reference: EN010106, Sunnica Energy Farm

Further to my letter co-written with Matt Hancock MP (dated 16 April) on behalf of
my constituents, I wish to bring the below to your attention, which I have already
declared in previous correspondence with you and the Planning Inspectorate:

 
Yours ever,

Lucy Frazer MP
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